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Bulletin Classification: This bulletin provides instructions and guidelines for a vehicle procedure that is not the result of a 
defect. This bulletin might not be VIN-specific. These instructions assume knowledge of motor vehicle and high voltage 
electrical component repairs, and should only be executed by trained professionals. Tesla Motors assumes no liability for 
injury or property damage due to a failure to properly follow these instructions or repairs attempted by unqualified 
individuals. 

Condition 

Some customers in China, Australia, and Hong Kong received a North American wall connector, which has a cable 
organizer that does not properly retain the charge handle. 

Correction 

Upon customer complaint, provide the customer the correct version of the cable organizer. 

NOTE: Customers install the cable organizer themselves. No technician work is required.  

 
 

 
  
For feedback on the accuracy of this document, email ServiceBulletinFeedback@teslamotors.com.                          
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Wall Connector Cable Organizer Upgrade, APAC 
Classification   Parts and 

Accessories 
Bulletin 

Section/Group  50 - External 
Charging 
Connectors 
 

Country/Region  Asia Pacific 

Year       
 

2013-2015 Model  Model S  Version  All 

Correction Description Correction Time 

SB-15-50-004 Not Applicable S011550004 0.0 

Provide Upgraded Cable Organizer, APAC S021550004 0.1 

Required Part(s): Part Number 
1067116-00-A 

Description 
DOCK,VEHICLE CONN,EU,NON TSLA 

Quantity 
1 

 These part numbers were current at the time of publication. Use the revisions listed or later, 
unless otherwise specified in the Parts Manual. 

Affected VIN(s) Affected Model S vehicles in China, Hong Kong, and Australia built before approximately 
October 14, 2015. 
 
NOTE: This is a simplified summary of the affected VIN list. Refer to the VIN/Bulletin Tracker or 
Customer/Vehicle profile to determine applicability of this bulletin for a particular vehicle. 
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